
Sugar beet harvest under way

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

The sugar beet harvest hit Holyoke Thursday, Oct. 3 as trucks began stockpiling sugar
beets a few miles north of Holyoke. While the harvest has just begun, Les Watada of
Western Sugar Co. said early truckloads have had a good quality and tonage, and he has
heard some people say they expect around 35 tons per acre.  
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